From: NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Dolores Delgado

<d2dartist@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 9:36 PM

To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Mar 15, 2012

General Alfred Pollard

Dear General Pollard,

[Please withhold my email and home addresses from the public record.]

I urge the Federal Housing Finance Agency to restore Property Assessed Clean Energy programs that help property owners like me make energy efficiency and renewable energy upgrades to our homes.

PACE programs not only save homeowners and businesses money on energy bills, they create local jobs.

So,I urge you, please withdraw the July 2010 directive that froze PACE programs and allow these programs to move forward.

Thank you kindly for your attention.

Sincerely,

Ms. Dolores Delgado 645 Furlong Rd Sebastopol, CA 95472-9478